
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 8th January 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

Happy New Year! I do hope that you all had a 

lovely Christmas and enjoyed spending time 

with your loved ones.  

 

The temperature has dropped significantly 

today and it is forecast to be cold next week. 

Please could you ensure that your child has a 

coat with them in school at the very least. 

Hat, scarf and gloves may well be needed too. 

If we do get snow please send named            

wellington boots in addition to normal school 

shoes. 

 

Mad Science Club is starting next week on 

Monday 11th January. This is always a really 

popular club as the children carry out all sorts 

of wonderful experiments and even get to 

bring something home afterwards.  

Our after school sports clubs need more 

children in order to continue. This term they 

are Tuesday - Gymnastics, Wednesday - Key 

Sports Skills and Thursday - Hockey.  Come 

and enjoy some new sports and learn new 

skills! Collect a form from the school office. 

Key Dates This Term 

Year 3 Class Assembly Friday 5th February at 

3pm. 

PTA Valentines Disco Friday 5th February  

Parent Consultations the week beginning 14th 

March 

 

Fairtrade Fortnight 29th January - 4th     

February   

 

 

 

 
 

This week we are celebrating our learning           

environments. The staff put in a great 

deal of time and effort in order to make 

the school a  stimulating learning space in 

which your children can thrive. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


